
ATTACHMENT H 

 

APPROVAL TO CLOSE THE LIBRARY FOR STAFF INSTITUTE DAY 

 

Admin staff request that the Library close to patrons on Friday, August 8, 2025 for staff institute day.  In 

the morning, staff will attend breakout sessions to learn about services and products available to 

patrons. In the afternoon, we’ll all participate in a teambuilding exercise to strengthen communication, 

boost morale, and foster a sense of collaboration among staff. 

THEEFORE BE IT RESOLVED, that the Library will be closed to the public for a staff institute training day 

on Friday, August 8, 2025. 


